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November 1, 2023 

 

To: All Licensees  

Re: Preneed Board Appointments/Meeting 

 

Good afternoon, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that Governor Ivey and Lieutenant Governor Ainsworth have 

recently finalized their professional and consumer member appointments to the Board for the 

Preneed Division. I would like to take this opportunity to introduce and welcome the 

distinguished members of the Preneed Division board: 

 

Consumer member: Jennifer Haskell 

Professional members: 

BryOnda Collins  

Michael Morrison 

Randy Anderson 

Brian Shake 

 

Also, Mr. James E. Seal was appointed to the Funeral Division Board to fill the District 6 seat 

previously held by BryOnda Collins. 

 

With the board now officially constituted, we will have a special call meeting on November 9, 

2023, at 12:00 p.m. This meeting will take place at the Board's office, located at 4276 Lomac 

Street, Montgomery, AL 36106. 

 

Thank you, 

Charles M. Perine 

Executive Director 
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